| ОХ | Contents | Extent | Dates |
|----|---|----------------|----------------|
| 1 | Research notes for "Canton Volume 2" book, including articles, cuttings and images relating to the development of Canton, Cowbridge Road, Sprigfield House, Victoria Park and Billy the Seal. | c. 1998 | 6 files |
| 1 | "Canton Volume 2" book - outline of proposed structure of aborted publication. | c. 2000 | 1 folder |
| 2 | "Canton Volume 2" book research notes, includes advertisements, and information on places and streets | 1 folder | c. 2000 |
| 2 | Research notes for "Canton 2" relating to: street names, commons, institutions and societies, prominent families and buinsesses; also includes photgraph of the opening of Ely Paper Mill in 1937, and images of the premises in 1963 and 1965. | 1937-c. 1998 | 13 files |
| 3 | Copies of photographs from "Canton" book. | 1 bundle | [1990s?] |
| 3 | Photograph of W Atkins Limited butchers shop front and staff | 1 photograph | c. 1950 |
| 3 | Album containing typed and handwritten copies of poems, with illustrations by Bryan Jones. | 1 volume | 1940s |
| 3 | Photograph album including views of: Canton; nature and landscape in Wales and England; youth club and church social activities; cars and roads; individuals. Many images have captions. | 1 volume | c. 1962 |
| 3 | Posed portrait, full-length and group shots of military and naval personnel; some identified; several addressed to Mr SJ Kemp of Rectory Road, Cardiff. | c. 1913-1918 | 1 envelope |
| 3 | Family photographs of the Jones family, mostly unidentified, including: images of posed individuals and groups; the wedding of Vince Jones and Beatrice Owen, November 1941; school photographs, c. 1920s. | c. 1900s-1990s | 4 envelopes |
| 3 | Photographs of the Billy the Seal statue in Victoria Park | 1997 | 1 packet |
| 3 | Photographs of Canton, including general views, demolition and building work, and street furniture | 1990s | 9 packets |
| 3 | Sporting photographs, including: unknown boxer, c.1950s; Northern Nomads football team photo, c.1930s; Cardiff Corinthians football team photo, 1921; cricket team phot, including women, c.1930s; photos of three other football teams and a match photo, c.1930s. | 1921-c. 1950s | 1 envelope |
| 3 | Photographs of churches and chapels and related activities, including choirs (possibly including Bryan Jones) and Rev JR Buckley of Llandaff. | 20th century | 1 envelope |
| 4 | Papers and correspondence concerning "A Man and His School - | 1 folder | c. 1995 |
| + | Alexander Melville and the Llandaff School for the Deaf and Dumb" by Doreen E Woodford; includes copies and negatives of school photographs. | i ioidei | C. 1995 |
| 4 | Copies of photogaphs of Canton and Cardiff, some mounted for exhibition [?]. | 1 bundle | [1990s?] |
| 4 | Vince Jones' correspondence concerning local history, including reminiscences and queries received from individuals, as well as plans for "Canton Volume 2" book and personal correspondence. | 1 folder | 1966- 2000 |
| 4 | Vince Jones' correspondence and newspaper cuttings concerning Victoria Park and Billy the Seal, as well as photgraphs of the park's centenary | 1 folder | 1996 |
| 4 | Bryan Jones' papers and correspondece concerning "Canton" book, including publisher's letters, information on royalties, and orders. | 1 folder | 1995- 1996 |
| 4 | Various material including: hand-drawn Billy the Seal cartoons; information on the Blitz in Riverside and a list of victims; booklet on the arrangments for celebrating the silver jubilee of Elizabeth II in Preswylfa Street, 1977; material prepared for a Canton local history pack; map of "Olde Canton"; leaflets on St John's Church and Canton street names; hand-made greetings cards and postcards featuring images of Canton; papers concerning "Canton Yesterday" Exhibition. | 1 folder | 1986- 1990s |

| 4 | Various papers, including: a history of Cardiff public libraries 1860-1974; Cardiff Bay Barrage Act 1993; "Marments 1879-1979" celebration booklet; "Canton Through the Ages; a copy of Cardiff Borough Council "Report by the Head Constable Upon the Houses Licenced for the Sale of Intoxicating Liquor" in the Canton district; notes on Cardiff City Farm. | 1979-1990s | 1 folder |
|---|--|------------|-----------------|
| 4 | Leaflets on the history of Canton compiled by Vince Jones. | 1990s | 1 folder |
| | | | |
| 5 | Vince Jones' correspondence concerning local history, including letters to newspapers and organisations; programme for Canton Schools' Concert, Oct 1937; "The Realm" magazine, Volume 1 Number 1 - magazine for the Anglican Young People's Association in Wales. | 1 folder | 1937- 1999 |
| 5 | Family papers, including: Bryan Jones' report book from Canton High School, 1941; order of thanksgivingservice for Bryan Jones, Feb 1996; papers relating to Trevor David Jones, including copies of obituary; Central Welsh Board School Certificate examination papers, 1932; medical cards, identity cards and post office savings book; newspaper articles concerning Vince and his work on a second Canton book, 1997; notes compiled by Vince in 1999 about about a family outing from Canton to Saint Fagans in 1926; "Certicate of Merit of the Sunday Schools of the Calvinistic Methodist or Presbyterian Church of Wales", issued to D Jones in 1894, a member of Cowbridge Road Sunday School. | 1 folder | 1894-199 |
| 5 | Order of thanksgiving service for Vince Jones held at St John's Church, Canton, Jan 2001; eulogy prepared by Dr DA Bassett, Feb 2001; St John's Church Magazine for Feb 2001 and March 2001, with references to Vince's passing and funeral; biographical notes on the Jones family provided by Dr DA Bassett, 2008. | 1 envelope | 2001- 2008 |
| 5 | Papers on the architecture and history of St John's Church, Canton, [1990s?]; papers and correspondence relating to Vince's role as secretary of the PCC, including orders of service, 1950s-2000. | 1 folder | 1950s- 2000 |
| 5 | Papers mainly relating to Vince's post as an RAF meteorologist during WW2, as well as to electrical components. | 1 folder | 1940s- 1960s |
| 5 | "The Acquisition of Llandaff Fields by the Cardiff Corporation" by Vince Jones, based upon extracts from Council and Committee Reports | 1997 | 1 booklet |
| 5 | Inventory of St John's Church, including images and drawings of architecural details. | c. 2000 | 1 folder |